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SUSADEY and greetings to all our supporters.  
Here is an update on our latest news from Kampuchea House.  Firstly we wish Ann, who normally 
writes the newsletters, a speedy return to good health. Belinda has taken over the task for this month. 

Sadly there has recently been a major outbreak of Covid in Siem Reap which has resulted in all 
schools/universities being closed until 5th April.  There is also a lockdown in certain areas and the 
local market where we do our fresh food shopping has closed.  As ever Leng has stepped up to the 
plate and is sourcing food from another market where she is allowed to shop. She did a late-night run 
before the lockdown came into effect and took a photo of the roadblock being set up near her house 
– not quite the “ring of steel” we had in Victoria!  
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During the earlier lockdown the kids put their time to good use and planted green beans and morning 
glory along with papaya trees. As you can see from the photos they are growing well - the beans and 
morning glory will soon be ready for eating. 

        

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more activities and news about everyday life in Siem Reap check out our Kampuchea House Facebook 
page.  

We thank one of our generous 
supporters who recently made a 
donation which enabled the kids to 
go shopping for some new clothing 
and shoes which they love doing. 
  


